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Dear Sir/ Madam,

As a direct neighbour to Mr and Mrs Wilson, I wish to register my full support for the current
consent to the single story extension of School Farm, Main Road, Aislaby. The rear extension is in
keeping with the property and the character of the village, it is not visible from the road or other
properties. If however this is not acceptable to the NMYNP, the new application NYM/2018/0118/FL &
NYM/2018/0120/LB is also satisfactory.

Kind Regards

Ilona Franklin

(Woodleigh House, 21 Main Rd, Aislaby)
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